
 
  

The Tucson Arizona Boys Chorus is offering engraved bricks to be placed in a Commemorative 
Walkway at the entrance to the Chorus Hall. Purchase a brick for yourself, family, or friends. 
Create a lasting tribute in remembrance of a loved one, commemorate a special event, or 
immortalize anything else important to you. Alumni and supporters of the Chorus can specifically 
be honored, and businesses can participate in the legacy recognition. Each brick helps the Chorus 
build on its 80-year history of excellence and provide endless opportunities for boys and young 
men now and well into the future. 
 

With the purchase of a legacy brick, you may also buy a 4” x 4” replica tile. These tiles make great 
gifts for those you are honoring. 
 

As a tribute to our 80th Anniversary, the Chorus goal is to sell 80 bricks by June 30, 2020. 
Those who purchase legacy bricks prior to June 30 may include logo/clip art on their brick 
at no additional charge.  
 

Order online at https://polarengraving.com/tucsonarizonaboyschorus, or return the form below. 
 

 

 

Brick Information 
If ordering a brick with clip art please do not write in shaded areas. 

 

4” x 8” Engraved Brick $250.00 with or without clip art 

                    

                    

                    
 

Clip Art #: ________       Replica Tile ______ 
 

8” x 8” Engraved Brick $500.00 with or without clip art 

                    

                    

                    

                    

                    

                    
 

Clip Art #: _______         Replica Tile ______ 

  
12”x12” Engraved Brick $750.00 with or without clip art 
                    

                    

                    

                    

                    

                    

                    

                    
 

Clip Art #: ________    Replica Tile _______ 

4”x 4” Replica Tiles may be purchased with each 
brick order - $15.00 each 

 

If you would like to arrange for a payment plan  
or have questions about your order, please 

 

     Call 520-296-6277 or Email tabc@boyschorus.org 

mailto:tabc@boyschorus.org


 

 

  

COMMEMORATIVE BRICK WALKWAY 

 

4X4 Black Granite Replica Tile 
This is an exact replica of what will 

be engraved on your brick. 

The TABC Commemorative Walkway with legacy bricks will be unveiled at a special ceremony in the Fall of 2020. 


